
 

 

 

 

 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 
 
Date: February 24, 2020  

 

Solicitation #: RFQ 20-01  

 

Solicitation Title: Engineering Service to Evaluate Annexation Process 

 
 
The City of Sebastian hereby cancels the above referenced solicitation in its entirety without any 
awards, due to an insufficient number of proposals received. 
 
If there are any questions or request for clarification regarding this notice, please contact  
Ann-Marie Fraser, CPPB, MBA – Procurement/Contracts Manager at 
afraser@cityofsebastian.org. 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

Administrative Services Department 
Procurement Division 

1225 Main Street 
Sebastian, FL 32958 

(772) 388-8232 
 


